
Wednesday, January 28, 2015 

  

Information for Applicants Impacted by the January 2015 

SAT/SAT II Closings: 

It is our understanding that the College Board is offering test makeup dates for 
students impacted by the cancellation of some January SAT I/SAT II Tests. To see a 
listing of makeup dates and sites please visit their web site (Click Here).  Scores 
are typically released 3 weeks after the test administration.  
 
If you wish to ensure that we receive your scores directly from the College Board 
and ETS please follow these instructions: 

1. Indicate the University of Pennsylvania as a score recipient at the time you 
register for the exam and/or on the date you take the test.  

2. Do NOT select Score Choice as this will delay our receipt of your test scores.  
3. Do NOT pay for Rush Delivery as Penn receives scores electronically from 

the College Board and ETS which is the fastest mode of delivery.  
 

In the event you are not able to take the makeup test we will evaluate your 
application with every care and consideration using the information we have on 
file.  
 
Students needing to take the SAT II tests to complete their testing profile will not 
be penalized if they are unable to make the makeup test date.   
 
Please inform us if you had intended to take the January SAT II test(s) and are still 
missing SAT II tests by sending an email to eapps@admissions.upenn.edu with the 
subject line “January SAT II Testing” (please include your Full Name and Common 
Application ID in your email).  
 

 

http://sat.collegeboard.org/register/sat-test-center-closings?affiliateId=newsmodule&bannerId=sattestcenterclosings
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